
             

 

Please be informed that Underwriters Laboratories (UL) recently 
released a Public Notice that a certain lamp manufactured by James 
Industry Group LLC may pose a fire hazard. To see the Notice, click on 
this link: http://www.ul.com/newsroom/publicnotices/ul-warns-of-
potentially-hazardous-led-tube-lamps/. 

 

If you have questions regarding this notice, you may want to contact 
your lighting vendor or manufacturer for more information. Or, you may 
contact New Jersey’s Clean Energy Program at 866-NJSMART. 
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